
From: Maria Moreschi
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Malden City Council meeting - RE: Items 307-23 and 308-24
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 6:55:35 AM

Hello,
I am unable to attend the city council meeting this evening, but I would like to make it known,
that I am opposed to the current bike and bus lanes in the city. Until or unless we can update our
infrastructure so the lights synchronize to stop from bringing traffic to a total stand still, we need
to put an end of the use of these lanes.

I live in Linden, it now takes me anywhere between 25-45 at times to get across the city. I was
frequenting restaurants in Malden Square 4-5 a month, now I get on Route 1 and leave Malden, it
is not worth the aggravation to be sitting in traffic while those lanes are empty 99.9% of the time. 

Regards, Maria Moreschi
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